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TODAY’S RESPONSORIAL PSALM: “I will praise you, Lord, for you have rescued me.” 
 
NEW COVID-19 GUIDELINES (as of 6/1/21) – Please follow all guidelines put in place and social distancing to keep everyone safe.  These 
apply to both Sunday and Thursday Masses.  If you have a fever or are not feeling well, please stay home.  Masks are still required at this time 
and are available to those that do not have one.  There will be pews in the front of the church marked off for social distancing, if you choose, the 
rest of the pews will be open seating.  Hand sanitizer will be available.  Archbishop Jackels has lifted the dispensation on not attending Mass 
during the pandemic.  This means that we are now required to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy Days of Obligation. 

   
FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Join us for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass. 
 
COMMUNITY BREAKFAST for the 151-year celebration was a good success.  The ladies of the 3 parishes in town – Lutheran, Methodist, and 
Catholic – worked together to serve the breakfast and it was nice to see everyone having a good time.  The bake sale brought in $357.00 and 
the breakfast brought in $843.00 after expenses.  That left a profit of $1200.00 divided by the 3 parishes each parish receiving $400.00!  Thanks 
to everyone who donated to the bake sale and to those who worked at the breakfast. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is around the corner.  We will be holding it at the Methodist church on July 22nd, 23rd, and 24th. Registration 
forms are available in the back of church.  Please return to Amanda Dick or put in office.  We are looking for volunteers to help with crafts, 
games, and serving food (for snacks and lunch).  Any help would be appreciated.  There is a sign-up sheet for food donations, as well. Thank 
you in advance for all the help! 
 
IRISH FAIR was a good day.  The income was $11,163.05.  Waiting to gather all the bills to see the final actual profit.  WINNERS of the raffle 
drawing were Maya Rowe $500.00; Crayton Dick and Landon Showalter $100.00 each; Lori Sprung and Jeremy Sturges $50.00 each; Troy 
Pitzenberger, Janice Noss, Dan Cahalan, and Deb Barnes $25.00 each, for a total of $900.00.  Thanks to everyone who helped with everything, 
to those who donated items, to those who went out and solicited items, and to those who donated items for the sack raffle and auction – without 
all of that we would not have a sack raffle or an auction.   The auction brought in $5,810.00 of the $11,163.05.  This is all profit because of all 
the donations.  Not many raffle tickets were sold this year: $1,925.00 minus $900.00 prizes leaves profit of $1,025.00. 
  
FUNDRAISER PARKING LOT winner of the $10,000.00 was Tracy Shreckengost of Sheffield; winners of $1,000.00 was Michelle Foell and 
Paulette Gabel.  Not all the 300 tickets were sold but thanks to everyone who worked hard at selling and those who bought tickets.  255 tickets 
were sold for a total of $ 25,500.00.  After the prizes were paid it left $13,500.00 to go towards the parking lot.  AWESOME!!  LOOKS like the 
parking lot should be done later this month! 
  
CEMETERY MEETING – A meeting was held recently, it was decided that some decorative trees could be planted along the fence on the new 
part of the cemetery.  Also we decided to change our rules regarding setting of stones in the cemetery.  After checking with surrounding 
cemeteries they do not allow anyone but the designated person to set a stone in their cemeteries, so we have decided to change our rule that 
no one but our designated person will set stones in our cemetery.  At this time our designated person is Junior Johnson.  Martin Barnes is 
mowing the cemetery again this year. 

 
WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – This food pantry is open to residents of Franklin County or residents of the West Fork School District.  Need to 
bring a current bill or ID to verify residency.  It is located out of Zion St. John Lutheran Church at 422 West Sherman in Sheffield. The phone 
number is 641-892-4010.  If in need, please bring bags, laundry baskets, or boxes to carry your food.  The Food Bank is open the 1st Thursday 
of each month 10:00am-12:00pm and the 3rd Thursday of each month from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK in Mason City is always in need of donated items.  Since we did not have Mass during most of Advent, we 
did not get a lot of donations.  Lent is coming soon; hopeful we can make more of an effort to donate items toward the food bank.  There are 
baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you want to donate. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET                                          June 20, 2021   Building Parking Lot 

Adults $2,070.00   Balance:              $12,262.92 Balance:       $58,831.88 

Building $80.00   Donations:                  $80.00 Donations:         $135.00 

Parking Lot $135.00   TOTAL:               $12,342.92 TOTAL:        $58,966.88 

TOTAL:                $2,285.00     

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, June 27th– 8:00am  

 + Larry Swenson 

Wednesday, June 30th – 10:30am 

 + Funeral Mass for Dick Heimer  

Thursday, July 1st – 5:30pm  

 + Gloria Degen 

Friday, July 2nd – Nursing Home (Residents only) 

Sunday, July 4th– 8:00am  

 + Helen Wagner  

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
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JUNE 27, 2021 

LECTOR:  Sue McLaughlin 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Amanda Dick, Lisa Schultz 

MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Kaleb Hrubetz 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Dan Hrubetz, Paul Rowe  

JULY 4, 2021 

LECTOR:  Dave Weiland 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Renee Laudner, Sarah Johnson 

MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Jill Rowe, Sheri Sprung  
JULY 11, 2021 

LECTOR:  Lisa Schultz 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Kim Thyne 

MUSIC:  Tiyana Rogers, Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Dan Hrubetz, Paul Rowe  

JULY 18, 2021 

LECTOR:  Matt Reed 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Pat Sheldon, Renee Laudner 

MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Pat Sheldon, Charley Sprung  
  


